
 

Staffing 

Special thanks to our wonderful CBPS staff who 

go above and beyond their role statements 

every day! 

• Thank you to Mrs Horner for being an 

amazing SAM - efficiently managing the 

school office. 

• Mrs Mostyn – who support teachers to 

support students in her role as SLSO. 

• Miss Baskerville and Mrs Healey who 

dedicate their time to plan and deliver 

innovative teaching and learning programs. 

• Mr Mark Van Den Dolder who has worked 

diligently as an Instructional Leader this year. 

• Mrs Smith who teaches music with flair and 

expertise each week. 

• Mr Michael Quinn and Mr Nick Mostyn who 

keep the grounds of CBPS looking beautiful. 
 

School Entrance 

• Last week Mr Nick Mostyn spent the day 

laying the new school pavers at the school 

entrance. Thank you, Nick they look 

incredible!  
 

Swimming 

Congratulations to all students who tried their 

best to improve their swimming and water safety 

skills. It was a pleasure to take CBPS and see 

such improvement and enthusiasm. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COVID SAFETY TIPS 
Here are some quick tips to help you and your 
families stay COVID-safe during the school 
holidays: 

• Encourage your children to use their packs 
whenever they leave the house 

• Meet outdoors whenever possible and wear 
sunscreen 

• Meet in small groups 

• Encourage good hand hygiene practices and 
remind your children to cough and sneeze 
into their elbow 

• Keep up-to-date with the latest health 
information  

 

Student of the Week   

Congratulations to Jayden Rogers for trying hard to 
demonstrate safe, respectful and responsible 
behaviour. Well done Jayden! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very sad to see Jayden and his family leave 
the Cullen Bullen Public School community. It has 
been wonderful teaching Jayden and his siblings 
and having such a positive relationship with his 
family. We will miss you Jayden! 
 

PBL FOCUS: RESPECTFUL talk, showing kindness and 
empathy! 
 

$5 Special Meal Deal: Hot dog, ice block + a drink 
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